
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Revisions to the Uniform Traffic Ticket

Because of recent legislation, the Uniform Traffic Ticket (UTT) has been revised effective February 9, 2007. The revised
version, which may be used immediately, is attached. Also attached are the instructions for use with the revised UTT. To
permit supplies of the previous version of the form to be exhausted, however, the previous version of the UTT and
instructions may continue to be used though June 30, 2007. Beginning July 1, 2007, only the new version of the UTT may
be used.
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